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Traffic Alert 

I-40 Eastbound at 98th Street Ramp Closures 
June 29-July3, 2020 

 

Albuquerque–The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the 
traveling public, that motorists can anticipate daily off ramp closures from I-40 eastbound  to 
98th Street southbound. Detours will be provided.  98th Street southbound will have daily right 
lane restrictions. Work is being performed for commercial development and intersection 
improvements at Avalon and 98th Street. Expect Delays and visit www.nmroads.com for updates. 
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